
        

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                
 

   NEWS LETTER   -   FEBRUARY 2003 
 

Dear Member, 
 

With March fast approaching, this is a reminder to all members of our AGM. We urge you to make every 

effort to attend as ultimately this is for your benefit.  

The details are:  Thursday, 13th March 2003 @ 19h00 (7pm) for 19h30 

Auckland Park Bowling Club, Sir John Adamson Drive, Montgomery Park.   

(Sir John Adamson runs between Beyers Naude Drive and Milner Road.) 

Any donations of cakes/snacks would be appreciated – please let our treasurer, Hazel know. 

 

By now you should have received your lilac ‘Jolly Card’ – if not, please ask your trainer for your card. With 

your card you will be able to monitor how your dog is progressing from class to class. 

 

SNIPPETS: 
• Our President Peter Jacobs recently celebrated his 70th 

birthday – Congratulations and may you have a happy and healthy 

year. 

• Well done to Shirley Tebbut on her successful hiking year last 

year – keep walking! 

• Kyla has had her last chemo session and is now in remission - we 

would like to wish her and Colleen all the best and may she go 

from strength to strength. 

• Amy is doing much better after her nasty KZN scare and looking 

great with her hair growing back. 

• Bella, our Puppy of 2002, is doing remarkably well after her leg 

surgery. According to a reliable source, she is still eating lemons 

off the tree and bouncing around. 

• Remember the ‘End-of-year’ function last year – Many thanks for all the thanks and congratulations 

we have received. It was an enormous success and a once again, a huge thanks to the members for 

making the evening such a fun one. The video that was shown at the function will shortly be available 

for sale – any member who would like a copy, please contact us.  

• We have had a lot of handlers entering Open Shows recently and am happy to report that the success 

rate is high – well done to all of you.  

Any member who has any snippets to share, please feel free to do so. 

 

Until the next ‘news letter’……….sit, heel, stay and more importantly, have fun!! 

 

 

“The Jolly Team” 

 


